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COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE REPORT 
FROM THE MEETING HELD SEPTEMBER 10, 2020 

 
For the Council meeting of September 10, 2020, the Committee recommends the following: 

 
D.1 Postponed Council Member Motion: Additional Policing Resources to Support Public 

Safety 
That Council allocate up to $94,528 from the Financial Stability Reserve* to provide additional 
policing resources in the City of Victoria for the remainder of 2020, and that Council 
receive monthly reports on the deployment and its success.  
*The proposed revenue source is the financial stability reserve, as the 2020 Contingency was 
used for COVID related expenses. Some of these expenses may be recoverable through 
federal-provincial funding for municipalities. 

 
F.3 Appointment - Bylaw Officer 

That Council approve the appointment of Samuel Tschritter: 
a. As a Bylaw Officer pursuant to section 2(a) of the Inspection Bylaw (06-061); and 
b. As a Business Licence Inspector for the City of Victoria. 

 


